
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

GREEN ISLAND RESIDENTS 

 

 

To all residents, please take notice that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Green Island will 

hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 2, 2015, at 5:00 P.M., at the Green Island Municipal 

Center, 19 George Street, Green Island.   The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the 

proposed budgets for the General Fund, Water Fund, Sewer Fund and Section “8” Fund for fiscal 

year 2015-2016.  The tentative budgets are available for inspection at the Village Office, 20 

Clinton Street, Green Island, NY. 

 

Dated:  March 23, 2015 

 

      Anne M. Strizzi 

      Village Clerk 

 

 

 


